
 

Christ The King Catholic Church 
 

Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - August 12, 2018 

405 N. 117th Street - Seattle, WA 98133 
Parish Office:  206-362-1545  Fax: 206 364 8325 

 Pastor: 
  Fr. Armando Guzmán 206-362-1545  
  frarmando@ckseattle.org  
  
 Deacon: 
  Deacon Joe Sifferman  206-859-5160  
  deaconjoe@ckseattle.org  
  
 Pastoral Assistant for Administration:  
  Ed Jose  206-859-5105  
  ejose@ckseattle.org  
  
 Administrative Assistant:  
  Teresa Banderas  206-362-1545    
  parish@ckseattle.org  
   
  Administrative Assistant for Hispanic Ministry:  
  Mari Cáceres   206-859-5118  
  mcaceres@ckseattle.org   
  
 Faith Formation Director/Tribunal Advocate:  
  Carlos Palacian  206-859-5103  
  cpalacian@ckseattle.org  
  
   School Office: 206 364 6890  
      Joanne Cecchini, Principal 
      Michelle Coolidge, Development Director  
  Youth Ministry:  
  Kate Brown 206-632-0843x216  
  www.nseattlecatholicyouth.org        206-488-5970  

    Parish Office Hours:  
Weekdays from 9am - 4pm, or by appointment 

Closed for Lunch Noon - 1pm 
 

Daily Mass: Monday – Friday at 8:40am 
Holy Days as announced. 

Reconciliation: Saturday 3:30pm – 4pm, 
or by appointment. 

 

Weekend Masses:  
Saturday - 5:00pm 

Sunday - 8:30am & 10:30am 
Spanish - Sunday - 12:30pm 

 

Marriage: 
Please contact the Parish Office at least one year 

before desired date.  Date may not be set until you 
have met with someone from the parish office. 

 

Infant Baptism:  
Please contact parish office-206-362-1545 

 

Anointing of the Sick:  
Whenever a person is seriously ill, please contact 

the Parish Office. 
 

Catholic Cemeteries serving our Parish:  
Calvary 206-522-0996; Holyrood 206-363-8404 

 
New Parishioner Registration: 

Please see parish website or contact parish office. 



EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Readings for Monday, August 13- Sunday August 19 
  

Mon. Ez 1:2-5, 24-28C Ps 148:1-2, 11-14         Mt 17:22-27 
 

Tues.  Ez 2:8—3:4 Ps 119: 14, 24, 72, 103, 111  Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14 
   

Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Wed. Rev 11:19A, 12:1-6A, 10AB Ps 45:10-12, 16 Lk 1:39-56 
 1 Cor 15:20-27 

  

Thurs. Ez 12:1-12 Ps 78:56-59, 61-62 Mt 18:21—19:1 
 

Fri. Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63 Is 12:2-6 Mt 19:3-12 
 

Sat. Ez 18:1-10, 13B, 30-32   Ps  51:12-15, 18-19 Mt 19:13-15 
- 

TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Sun.     Prv 9:1-6 Ps 34:2-7 
 Eph 5:15-20 Jn 6:51-58 

On Wednesday, August 15, we celebrate the 

Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary. This is a Holy Day of Obligation 

for all Catholics. Mass will be offered in 

English at 8:40am and bi-lingual at 7pm.  

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  indicates an intention for the deceased 
  

Mon. Aug 13 8:40 AM—  William DeRooy 
Tues. Aug 14 8:40 AM— Arthur Tarbochra 
Wed.  Aug 15 8:40 AM— Missa Pro Populo 
  7:00 PM—  Missa Pro Populo 
Thurs. Aug 16 8:40 AM—    Rita Hermann  
Fri. Aug 17 8:40 AM—    Benjamin Ortiz  
Sat.  Aug 18 5:00 PM— Bill Hayes  
Sun.  Aug 12 8:30 AM—    McJannet Family                                        
                       10:30 AM—  Missa Pro Populo 
                                12:30 PM—  Maria Olga Rusinque de Cardozo  
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

MASS READINGS 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP - FISCAL YEAR 2018 

 
July 1, 2017- June 30, 2018 Total Collection Budget - $557,550 

 
                                  Collections         Budget            Variance 
   June                   $   35,286       $ 44,900               $ (9,614) 
   Year-To-Date     $ 525,496      $ 557,550              $ (32,054) 
 

Includes amounts from all Masses 

STEWARDSHIP 

ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

 
Saturday & Sunday Sept 1-2 

 
Students! Start the school year off right with a special 
blessing at each of the Masses on Labor Day weekend. 
Feel free to bring your backpack full of new supplies to 
wear during the special blessing. Our entire community is 
holding you in prayer during the upcoming school year.  

 
GRATEFUL GIVING 

BLESSING OF SCHOOL CHILDREN 

CRAFTING WITH CHRIST! 

Women of CKS! Join us Monday, August 20, 7-9pm 
Do you have an unfinished craft project waiting for that perfect op-
portunity to pull out and conquer? Now’s your chance! Join other 
women from our school and parish community for a very informal 

night of creativity, motivation and friendship. Bring a sewing project 
(machines welcome), scrapbooking, knitting, needlework, or even a 
coloring book! Also, feel free to bring a snack or beverage to share. 

Fitzgerald Room. Contact ahall@ckseattle.org with questions.  

 
The CKS Sodality (Funeral) Ministry is in need of volunteers. If 
you are willing to help on call with funeral hospitality (baking, 
cooking, serving, set up, clean up), please contact Ed Jose in the 
Parish Office.  
 
This ministry is also seeking a new chairperson. Please contact 
Ed Jose to find out more. Thank you! 

SODALITY 

As you are planning for the new school year, so are all your 
neighbors in need.  We have been able to help many families 
with children getting ready for school.  Food is a major need, 
but these children need school supplies also.  St. Vincent de 
Paul inspires us to do better, not only for ourselves, but for 
others.  Helping the "Least of our Brethren" we want to thank 
you for your continued support of our St. Vincent de Paul min-
istry.  We depend on you!  If you can help with additional as-
sistance, it would be greatly appreciated.  We are an emer-
gency resource, and we operate under that premise.  Your 
funds are used wisely.  We are always looking for new mem-
bers!  Thank you to those who showed an interest at the Par-
ish Picnic on the 29th!  We are looking forward to having them 
join us!  It is a rewarding and humbling ministry.  If you are 
interested in joining us please let the Parish Office know and 
we will contact you.  Please remember to shop at our local 
SVDP Thrift store at 135th and Aurora.  They have lots of 
great sales every day!  Thanks, again, for your support!   

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Connect with us on Facebook for updates on 
events, photos and more!  
 
www.facebook.com/christthekingseattle/ 



BOB is next month!  
Save the dates: September 28-30 

Guy and Margaret Golliver have done an incredible job 
chairing the Bite of Broadview for many years. They have 
informed us that this will be their last year as chairs, but they 
will continue to assist and mentor new leadership.  
 
We would like to form a committee of chairpersons– to 
lighten the load for everyone. Ideally, this committee is es-
tablished prior to next month’s event so some hands-on 
training can begin this year.  
 
Please prayerfully consider a leadership role with this very 
popular, fun, community-building event. Contact Ed Jose for 
more information. Thank you! 

 

Limited Enrollment Opportunities 
There are limited enrollment opportunities at Christ the King. We 
offer an excellent education for children in preschool – 8th grade. 
Contact Michelle at cksdev@ckseattle.org for more information. 
 
New Family Orientation 
Save the date! The CKS New Family Orientation is on Tuesday, 
August 28th at 7pm. The meeting is geared towards parents and will 
take place in the Fitzgerald Room. 

Has it been such a painful journey since your abortion that you felt you 
couldn’t possibly pour out your heart to God?  Far from condemnation or 
judgement, He can be your comfort and refuge. Come on a Rachel’s Vine-
yard™ Retreat, and let Him offer you His merciful peace. Let Him be 
your refuge.  
Next retreat: August 24-26, Stanwood 
Call Aleah  : 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  
Project Rachel is a program of Catholic Community Services.  
You are loved with an everlasting Love! 

Universal – The Treasure of Families 

That any far-reaching decisions of economists  

and politicians may protect the family as one of 

the treasures of humanity. 

THE POPE’S AUGUST PRAYER REQUEST 

BITE OF BROADVIEW 

N Seattle Catholic Youth is looking for Catholic role models 
who love Jesus and like teens! 
 
Research shows that to promote a life-long Catholic faith, 
teens need to be able to identify 5 adults who have 
intentionally walked with them on their faith journey.  We are 
looking to foster these relationships in a small group setting 
and we need you! 
 
Each adult small group minister will be assigned an adult 
partner and a group of 8-12 students to journey with for the 
2018-2019 school year.  Ministers will meet weekly in a  
structured setting to build relationships and discuss our faith 
journeys.  
 

Middle School Ministers  (6-8) 
Sundays, 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm 
High School Ministers (9-12) 

Sundays, 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm OR 
Thursdays, 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

 
 

1. Pray about it! 
2. Fill out an application:  https://nseattlecatholicyouth.org/
application-for-adult-minister 
3. Meet with Youth Ministry Director, Kate Brown 
4. Attend Safe Environment and have a background check 
5. Join a team! 
6. Attend Retreat Days: 
 Saturday, Sept. 8—Middle School 
 Saturday, Sept. 15—High School 
 10:00 am to 1:00 pm 
 *lunch included 

NORTH SEATTLE YOUTH GROUP 

Discipleship Invitation  

Recently, Archbishop Sartain sent a letter to all parishioners. He 

asked us to reflect on the role the Catholic faith plays in our lives, 
the spiritual growth required to become a better disciple of Christ 
and the steps we need to take to get there. He posed a number 
of requests for us to consider as we take those next steps in our 
spiritual development and bringing others to know Christ’s love.  

Those requests were:  

 Spend time in quiet prayer each day welcoming Jesus more 

fully into your life. Ask yourself daily: To whom is Christ calling 
me to bring his love, mercy, forgiveness and hope? Prayerfully 

ask the Holy Spirit to guide your actions.  

 Join your parish community each Sunday for Mass, and 

consider preparing for Mass by reflecting on the Sunday 

readings. Families could do this together.  

 Be a missionary disciple of Jesus in your own family, workplace, 

neighborhood, and parish community.   

 Thank God for all the blessings in your life. Ask yourself: How 

am I being called to serve as Christ served? And where can I 

find Christ in each person I encounter today?  

I’m hopeful all of us take an opportunity to truly reflect on these.  

CALLED TO SERVE AS CHRIST CAMPAIGN 

 

Come join us at our next meeting on 
Monday, August 20 at 7pm in the 
Brannan House as we continue with the 
new book: “The life of St. Joseph” as 
manifested by our Lord Jesus Christ to 
Maria Cecilia O.S.B. Rosary will open 
the evening. See you there! 

WOMEN’S BOOK AND FAITH SHARING GROUP 

RACHEL’S CORNER 

CKS SCHOOL NEWS 

mailto:cksdev@ckseattle.org

